Maggie Valley Country Club Estates Property Owners Association
News and Updates
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Highlights from the MVCCE POA
Board Meeting - February 7, 2022

Here are the highlights from the recentBoard of Directors' meeting with
updates on the activities in the association. If you have any specific questions,
please contact Jean Dilley, President, at 215-767-0650 or Judy Turner,
Membership, at 864-444-1415.

Membership for the 2021-2022 year is 241 members.

ROAD RECAP

¢ The Road committee will be meeting with the POA contractor to
determine best practices for leaf removal; snow plowing, brining or
salting; and ditch/culvert maintenance. The Board appreciates how
quickly the team has responded to clogged culverts, overflowing ditches
and rocks in the road.

¢ The ice melt boxes will be replaced and refilled to provide extra support
during snowy/icy weather.

WATERFALL UPDATE
e With all of the activity within the Town of Maggie, the waterfall project has
been set aside, temporarily. Further conversations with members of the
Town Council are planned.

SECURITY ISSUES - Contact Bill Gunn (828) 400-0070
¢ Duke Energy will install a streetlight on your property at your lot line to
provide additional security - there is nominal monthly fee.
e Please continue to take security precautions - lock your house and car,
install cameras and motion detector lights. Please stay alert. If something
seems problematic, please contact Bill.




COMMUNITY BUSINESS

e The Board is planning a Spring Fling Meet-n-Greet in March. Stay tuned
for more information.

¢ The Haywood County Property Owners' Association has asked the Board
to pass along this opportunity to the members. The Waynesville Civilian
Police Academy is offering an 8-week course beginning on March 2nd.
It provides citizens the chance to understand the various aspects of the
police department and the law enforcement community on a more
personal level and the opportunity to interact with the officers that are on
our streets, click here for more information and an application.

BOARD BUSINESS
e The next Board meeting will be Monday, March 14, 2022 at 5:30 PM at
the home of Judy and CB Turner. All meetings are open to the public. If
you are interested in attending, please let us know.

Respectfully submitted,

MVCCE POA Board of Directors
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https://files.constantcontact.com/06847931601/c26fad42-c962-44a1-bd4a-70ea4fa5a72a.pdf
https://files.constantcontact.com/06847931601/93bd3050-3067-41ea-9d74-d733b850163a.pdf

